
 

EICHER SCHOOL 

FARIDABAD 

Session 2020-2021 

          

Date 28th April 2020 

Dear Parents 

Hope you all are fine despite this struggle of remaining indoors and working from 
home . 
 
I wish to thank all parents who have responded quickly to the request for fees. 
We understand it is a challenge but it is a shared problem. 
 
You would appreciate that the school has made compromises on its part . 
 

1. There is no fee hike for the session 2020-21. 
2. Till the schools re-open there is no transport fees, no annual charges, no 

activity fees. 
3. We are honestly charging only the tuition fees. There are no hidden 

charges 
 

May I request you to consider this favorably and pay at the earliest so that we 
remain functional and keep serving our students 

 

With Warm Regards, 

 

 

Ritu Kohli 

Principal 


